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May 2, 2019 

 

Notice of Intended Award 

 

Request for Proposal 2019-01 

 

Cloud Based Solution for Utility Billing and Customer Information System 

 

 Proposals responsive to Request for Proposal 2019-01 (“RFP”) were submitted to and 

evaluated by staff of the St. Lucie West Services District.  Based upon that review and evaluation, 

the District Manager recommends award to Tyler Technologies, which submitted the proposal 

that best meets the needs of the District and fulfills or exceeds the requirements of the RFP. 

NOTICE:  Vendors responding to the RFP or persons acting on their behalf may not 

contact, between the release of the RFP and the end of the 72-hour period following posting 

of this notice of intended award, excluding Saturdays, Sundays, and state holidays, any 

employee or officer of the St. Lucie West Services District concerning any aspect of the RFP, 

except in writing to the authorized District representative identified in the RFP.  Violation 

of this requirement may be grounds for rejecting a proposal. 

 

 Failure to file a protest within the time prescribed in Section 120.57(3), Florida Statutes, 

or failure to post a bond or other security as required by law within the time allowed for filing a 

bond, shall constitute a waiver of proceedings under Chapter 120, Florida Statutes. 

 

 

 

DENNIS PICKLE 

District Manager 

 

 

Cc: All Finalist Vendors/Proposers responding to RFP 2019-01 

 

   

 


